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***************************************************************************************************************************************************************************************

Daniel Buckley 

Senior Campaign Finance Analyst 

Reports Analysis Division 

 

Dear Mr. Buckley, 

 

I am writing in response to your letter from May 5, 2011, in which you asked about our filing 24-hour notices for 

certain expenditures.  I acknowledge that I had not filed these on time, and I had attempted to rectify the situation by 

filing them on April 14, 2011, when I had filed my amended Post-General report of 2010.  I filed those 24-hour notices 

late because when I had originally filed my Post-General report in December, I had not realized that some of those 

expenditures should have been filed as Independent Expenditures.  They were for ads that supported a local and a Federal 

candidate, so I thought that those expenditures should have been categorized as Other Expenditures.  Once I realized my 

mistake, owing to a notice from the FEC, I filed an amended report to correctly categorize the expenditures.  At that 

time, I also filed 24-hour notices. 

 

I hope that addresses your concerns.  Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any other questions.  My phone 

number is (347) 247-9035 and my e-mail address is jingliyu@gmail.com.   

 

In addition, a new Treasurer is serving at the 80-20 PAC.  But since I filed these original reports when I was 

Treasurer, I am responding to your inquiry. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Jing-Li Yu 

Treasurer (2007-2010) 

80-20 PAC, Inc.  

 

 


